
 

 

System Conveyance and Operations Project 

 Motion 05-015 

On November 30, 2005, the Steering Committee recommended by consensus (moved by 
Tom Hine and seconded) that Jerry Zimmerman draft a letter on MSCP letterhead 
requesting that the System Conveyance and Operations Project address the MSCP. 


